
4th Annual Guido Eramo Memorial 
Bocce Tournament 

Saturday, May 22, 2021 
Registration 8:00 am to 9:00 am with games starting at 9:00 am. 

Tournament location is the Bocce Courts at Adams-Ricci Park at 100 E 
Penn Dr, Enola, PA 17025.  

 

Cost will be $20.00 per entrant with half of the proceeds to be split between 
the top three teams and half of the proceeds to Friends of Recreation at 
East Pennsboro Parks. Teams will be constructed by random drawing of 

registered players. Tournament will be single elimination with eight teams of 
4 possible. (twelve teams can be used if needed)

The tournament is named in honor of Guido Eramo who passed away in 
2016. Guido was an avid Bocce player and was a major force in getting our 

Bocce courts built at Adams-Ricci Park. 

Please mark your calendars for the date. All over the age of 14 are invited 
and no experience is necessary. Come on out for some good fun and 

games and to support recreational opportunities in East Pennsboro Parks! 
You can register via email to Ron Blauch, 

at ronbo717@yahoo.com or Nancy Sullivan at 
nancy.sullivan12@verizon.net or by phone.  For more information call Ron 

Blauch, 717-525-9005 or Nancy at 717-574-7497.
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